
Parents and carers, 

Please join us in the school hall on Tuesday 9 June to learn about 

the next stage of  the school cycle – the HSC! 

 

Topics we’ll cover: 

 

What subjects should my son choose for the HSC? 

What are the BOSTES requirements? 

What are ‘units’ and how many have to be done in Year 11? 

What courses are offered for my son to choose from? 

How can I help my son choose the courses that are best for him? 

 

Starting time: 5:40pm for a 6pm start 

Approximate finishing time: 8pm 

 

 

 


